From: Jeroldine Hallberg

To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent PERS 1 COLA - PRO
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 10:29:21 AM

CAUTION:External email.

I would like to register in support of, or Pro, the proposal to make permanent a COLA for
PERS 1 retirees.

I am supporting my fellow retirees, though I am a PERS 2 member.

It is important to keep all plans viable. Right now, those seniors receiving the lowest
retirement benefit are PERS 1.

Jeroldine Hallberg

3602 Portage Lane #207, Anacortes, WA 98221

LD 40
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